

If you do not want to be photographed during the TU Wien meeting or at TU Wien social events, please wear a white lanyard.

The **white** lanyard indicates:

- You do not want to be individually photographed by either professional or amateur photographers.
- You do not want to be included in small group photos taken by professional or amateur photographers.

Please note that photos of large groups may contain incidental images of attendees in **white** lanyards which the TU Wien will not attempt to redact. In addition, individuals wearing **white** lanyards will still be included in official video recordings.